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Pantomime 

 

The children from 

Reception through to Year 6 

are invited on our yearly trip 

to the pantomime to see 

Peter Pan at the Bradford 

Alhambra on Thursday 19th 

January 2017.          

 

The cost of the trip will be 

£7.00 per child, this has 

been subsidised by school. 

All money needs to be paid 

in an envelope with your 

child’s name, class and 

panto clearly written on the 

front by this Friday 9th 

December 2016.  

Receipt of payment will be 

accepted as your permission 

for your child to attend.  

 

 
 

Christmas Dinner 

 

Christmas dinner will be 

served on Wednesday 14th 

December. The price is 

£1.60 per child.  

Christmas dinner will be 

free for children on free 

school meals. The £1.60 

price is for children in KS2 

who pay for their dinner.  

 

KS1 children do not have 

to pay for their Christmas 

dinner. 

 
Dates for Diaries 

 

Friday 9th December 

Pyjama Day for KS1(£1 for 

our charity CAFOD). 

Monday 12th December  

Nursery nativity 

performance. 

9.30am. Parents and 

reception children 

 

Tuesday 13th December 

KS1 Nativity 9.30am. 

Parents welcome. 

 

Wednesday 14th December 

Reception nativity 9.30am. 

Parents welcome. 

Christmas dinner for 

children 12.15-1.15pm. 

Christingle - 2pm Whole 

school led by Year 6 (In 

church) 

 

Thursday 15th December 

Christmas Colours/Jumpers 

Day (£1 for our charity 

CAFOD). 

Carol Concert Yr3, Yr4, 

Yr5 1.30pm. 

 

Friday 16th December 

Whole school Christmas 

Mass 9.15am (In church). 

 

 

Pyjama Day 

 

Children in KS1, Nursery, 

Reception, and Years 1HK, 

1/2RH and 2SA can come to 

school in Pyjama’s on 

Friday 9th December.  

The children will need to 

bring in £1 each for our 

charity CAFOD.  

 

 
 

Rag Bag Collection 

 

The children will be 

bringing home a bag this 

week. If your child does not 

bring a bag home please 

bring items in a bin liner. 

Please fill it up with your 

old clothes, any bedding, 

curtains, bags belts and 

shoes. The full bags can be 

returned to school on the 

morning of Friday 9th 

December not before. All 

proceeds from this 

collection will be put to 

school funds. Thank you for 

your contributions. 

We have two lost property 

boxes in school, both are 

full of jumpers, coats, hats, 

t-shirts etc. If these items 

are not claimed within the 

next couple of weeks we 

will bag them up for Rag-

Bag.  

If you want to look through 

the lost property, please call 

at the reception and ask 

 

 
 

Wednesday Word 

 

This Sunday will be the 

third Sunday of Advent. The 

Wednesday Word will 

follow tomorrow. 


